
 
The Holy Sacrifice of the Mass:  
Saturday Evening 5:00 p.m. 
Sunday Mornings 8:00 a.m. & 10:30 a.m. 
Holy Days  8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m. 
Weekdays (Mon-Fri)  8:00 a.m.    
 
Reconciliation:  
Every Saturday - 4:00 p.m. – 4:45 p.m., or upon 
request. 
 
Matrimony:  
Contact the Pastor six months before the 
anticipated day. 
 
Baptism:  
Arrangements are made at the Rectory.  
At least one of the sponsors must be a  
practicing Catholic. 
 
Cemetery:  
Those who wish to purchase plots should call 
Catholic Cemeteries at 301-932-1766. 

On-line giving: text “stmarynewportchurch” to 
77977 
 
St. Francis Hall:  
Contact the Rectory Office for information at  
301-934-8825. 
 
Christian Education (CCD):  
Call Mary Ellen Heinze, DRE at 301-934-4352. 
 
BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
Contact Jenny Batts at 301-934-8825. 
 
School:  
Archbishop Neale School (PK-8) 
105 Port Tobacco Road 
La Plata, Maryland 20646 
Phone: 301-934-9595 
 
Adoration/Benediction: 
1st Sunday each month from 
11:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m.  
(“.…stay with me for one hour.”) 

 
 

Sunday, January 1, 2017 
The Solemnity of Mary the Holy Mother of God 

 
Rev. Michael Briese, Pastor 

 
11555 St. Mary’s Church Road 
Charlotte Hall, Maryland 20622 

 

Phone: 301-934-8825 
 

Email: stmarycatholicchurchnewportmd@gmail.com 
Website: www.stmarychurchnewport.org 

Emergency Requiring a Priest call Fr. Briese @ 301-934-8825 
 

COLLECTIONS for December 17/ 18, 2016 / $3,408.00 
COLLECTIONS for December 24/ 25, 2016 / will be in next week’s bulletin 



SUNDAY'S READINGS  
 

First Reading: 

The LORD bless you and keep you! 

The LORD let his face shine upon you, and be gracious 

to you! 

The LORD look upon you kindly and give you peace! 

(Nm 6:24-26) 
 

Psalm: 
May God bless us in his mercy. (Ps 67) 
 

Second Reading: 

Brothers and sisters: 

When the fullness of time had come, God sent his Son, 

born of a woman, born under the law, to ransom those 

under the law, so that we might receive adoption as sons. 

(Gal 4:4-5) 
 

Gospel: 
When eight days were completed for his circumcision, 

he was named Jesus, the name given him by the angel 

before he was conceived in the womb. (Lk 2:21) 

 

VERSE OF THE WEEK: We seek the same faith 

and courage that Mary possessed as she accepted the 

tremendous responsibility of being the Mother of God. 

Life often requires great and heroic things of us and we 

often wonder how and if we are able to meet those 

challenges. Mary did not doubt that God was with her, 

giving her everything needed to complete the task before 

her. Because of her Son's special relationship with his 

Father, we too can cry out "Abba, Father" and draw 

strength from the infinite and generous love God 

bestows upon us. 

 

** 50/50 WINNER ** 

 For the weekend of December 11
th
 the winner 

was Peter & Jennifer Weber. 

 For the weekend of December 18
th
, the winner 

was Barbara Crumrine. 

 Both winners have requested their winnings to 

be donated back to the Parish. 

** CONGRATULATIONS! ** 

UPCOMING CHURCH EVENTS  

January 15
th

 - Community Sunday 

January 18th - Social Concerns Committee Meeting 

January 26
th

 - Ultreya Meeting 

February 19
th

 – Community Sunday 

February 23
rd

- Ultreya Meeting 

March 19
th

 – Community Sunday 

March 23
rd

 - Ultreya Meeting 

MASS SCHEDULE FOR DECEMBER 2017 
 

New Year’s Day – January 1
st
 - 8:00 a.m.; 10:30 a.m. 

 
 

 

 

NEW YEAR 

All time is God’s time! Time never stops. Every hour is 

a holy hour, and every day a holy day, precisely because 

all time is part of God’s eternity. This year focus your 

spiritual efforts on prayer. It is a new year and we, as 

faithful Catholics, need to work or at least make a good 

faith effort at coming closer to our Lord. Be not afraid of 

failure, shortcomings, or struggle. Rather, persevere this 

year in your prayer life and on your faith journey. Our 

Lord is with us now and throughout all time. Be assured, 

God sent His only begotten Son to be born and brought 

up, and to go out and preach and teach, to die and rise 

and to bring fulfillment to the ancient prophets. Today, 

this New Year, you, I, and countless others are modern 

Disciples of Christ. This New Year, open your heart and 

mind to the ways of our Lord, and be changed and 

transformed into the new and better person our Lord 

invites you to be. May our Lord bless you and your 

loved ones throughout 2017. 

 

Remembering the Sick 
Please pray for:  Lexie, who is suffering from cancer, 

Bill Finegan, who is suffering from Parkinson's disease, 
Edward Michon, Tom Bradford, Laura Owens, Lucas 

Welch, Tigani & family, Mary Lou Carta who is on 

dialysis, Frances Saunders, Robert Morgan, Maria 

Citriano, Regina Kijesky, Catherine Thomas, Raymond 

Grady, Baby Teagen Muniz, Mary Ellen Heinze, and 

Jenny Batts. 

Note:  If you wish to add someone to the sick list, 

please contact the parish office. Announcements must 

be relayed to the parish one week prior to the bulletin 

being printed. Thank You. 

 

 

 

MEDITATION OF THE DAY 

“Don’t spend your energies on things that generate 

worry, anxiety and anguish.  Only one thing is 

necessary:  Lift up your spirit, and love God”. 

 



CHILDREN’S LITURGY is back to Sunday 

Mass at 10:30AM! – Children pre-k through 7
th
 grade, 

are welcome to join us as we discuss the week’s readings 

together. Before the Liturgy of the Word, Father will 

invite the children to the altar for a prayer and then we 

will move to the St. John Vianney Conference Room. 

We will discuss the week’s readings and how they relate 

to our Catholic faith and the children’s lives. The 

children will return to Mass for the Liturgy of the 

Eucharist. Dates for Children’s Liturgy for the month of 

January, 2017 include:  January 8 & 22.  There is no 

need to pre-register. Call Megan Maletto at 301-481-

6223, if you have any questions, need more information, 

dates, or would like to volunteer for this ministry. 

 

NEW FACES 

St. Mary Parish welcomes our New 

Comers. Some have just moved into 

our parish, others have been here a few 

months and still others have discovered 

St. Mary Parish and appreciate the 

warm welcome. We strongly urge parishioners to accept 

Christ’s invitation and call to us to participate in the 

spiritual life and ministries of St. Mary Parish. Know 

you are welcomed and encouraged to contact the rectory.  

For questions and/or registration, call the rectory at 301-

934-8825. 

 

MUSIC MINISTRY 
Anyone who is interested in 

helping to provide music for the 

10:30 a.m. mass on Sunday is 

invited to contact Father Briese 

at 301-934-8825, or Mary McCullough at 301-274-4017, 

mary.mccullough70@gmail.com for information.  All 

are welcome to “make a joyful noise unto the Lord”. 

 
 

LONGEST MARRIED 

COUPLE 

Looking for the Longest Married 

Couple in 2017 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter 

is searching for the longest 

married couple. One national 

winner and winners from each of the 50 states are 

recognized each year. This project is held to honor the 

commitment of married couples and to give hope and 

inspiration to younger couples that they too can have 

long and lasting marriages. Nominations must be 

received by January 10th, 2017. To nominate a couple 

you know, please visit us at http://wwme.org or contact 

us directly at 321-804-2310.  

 

 

FUN, FREE PRESCHOOL ACTIVITIES AT 

ANS –  

Archbishop Neale School in La Plata is inviting parish 

families with children ages 2 to 4 to enjoy Mommy & 

Me (or Daddy & Me) activities twice a month at the 

school.  Little Eagles Gym will feature fun, physical 

playtime the second Wednesday of each month at 9:00 

a.m. (except in March).  Both of these opportunities are 

free, and a parent or guardian is required to stay with 

their children.  For more information, please e-mail 

library@archbishipnealeschool.org. 

 
HELP WANTED – Housekeeper needed for the 

rectory at St. Joseph’s Church, Pomfret.  Weekly house 

cleaning, including laundry.  Send resume to 

stjoeoffice@comcast.net, or call 301-539-3903.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“WHY DO WE DO THAT” 
Question:  
January 1 has a number of liturgical names celebrating a 

variety of events. Could you sort some of this out? 
 

Answer:  
January 1, New Year's Day, celebrates newness. Exactly 

eight days after Christmas, traditionally it celebrates 

Mary as the Mother of God. The Greek word for Mary's 

motherhood is "Theotokos," meaning "God-bearer." 

Becoming official church teaching at the Council of 

Ephesus in 381, this is one of the most ancient and 

important titles given to Mary. 
 

Eight days after the birth of a Jewish male, circumcision 

was demanded by Jewish law. So January 1 also 

commemorates the circumcision of Jesus. The Gospel 

reading for the day from Luke recounts the shepherds' 

visit, the completion of the eight days leading to 

circumcision, and naming the baby Jesus, according to 

the angel's direction previous to his conception. 
 

Beginning in 1967, Pope Paul VI requested that this day 

also be set aside as a day of prayer for world peace. Each 

year, the pope issues a message encouraging prayer and 

action toward the establishment of world peace. So on 

January 1, as we continue to celebrate the mystery of the 

Incarnation, let us also turn to the intercession of Mary, 

the Queen of Peace. Happy New Year! 

http://wwme.org/
mailto:stjoeoffice@comcast.net
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SERVING THOSE WHO SERVE US

410-768-0110
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Brinsfi eld-Echols Funeral Homes and Crematory
Family Owned & Operated for Five Generations

Brinsfi eld-Echols Funeral Home, P.A.
30195 Three Notch Road, Route 5 • Charlotte Hall

301-472-4400 • www.brinsfi eldecholsfuneral.com
Garyton C. Echols, Jr.  •  Garyton C. Echols, III  •  David C. Echols  •  Edward N. Brinsfi eld, Jr.

Arehart-Echols Funeral Home, P.A.
211 St. Mary’s Avenue • La Plata

301-934-8342 • www.arehartechols.com

Brinsfi eld Funeral Home, P.A.
22955 Hollywood Road • Leonardtown

301-475-5588 • www.brinsfi eldfuneral.com

800-479-4120
Serving 

Southern Maryland 
Since 1928

Burchoil

Burch PropaneBurch Propane

St. Mary�s Catholic School, Bryantown
Pre-K through Eighth Grade

�Nurturing a Lifelong Love For Jesus, Each Other and Learning!�
Academic Excellence � Award Winning, Dedicated Teachers

13735 Notre Dame Place
Bryantown

301-932-6883
www.bryantown.org

Raymond Funeral Service, P.A.
1-800-924-2030    301-934-2920

“Serving Southern Maryland for Over 42 Years 
with Compassionate Funerals at Affordable Fees!”

• Total Cremation Services • Quality Monuments at Lower Prices
Michael Raymond, Bart Yates, CFSP & Diana Wilkerson

5635 Washington Avenue, La Plata • www.RaymondFuneralService.com

Karen Weightman
Independent Sales Director

(O) 301.609.9282
(C) 301.643.3960
rnkweightman@aol.com

www.marykay.com/kweightman

“The Next Best Thing to the Fountain of Youth”

For your 
heating and 

cooling needs

La Plata
203 Charles St.

301-934-4670
Charlotte Hall

Charlotte Hall Center
301-884-2117

16” 1 Topping Pizza $9.99 (Carryout)
With This Coupon

WHAT CAN STRAY 
CATS TEACH US 
ABOUT LIFE?... 

You may be surprised!
Fr. Joe Breighner's book - 

"For the Love of Stray Cats" 
an easy "purrfectly" insightful read.

Send $10.00 plus $2.00 for postage & handling to FATA • P.O. Box 4889
Baltimore, MD 21211 (checks only payable to FATA)

Advertising 
Space Available

OUR

If interested in this space 
please call us at

1-800-934-1620

HIT HOME(S)!

CUSTOM DESIGNS
Call 1-800-934-1620 / 410-578-3600 for pricing 

or email: printing@fataonline.com

 HIGH QUALITY 

DIGITAL PRINTING

Fast Turn Around • All Types of Jobs

Send your file for a quote to

    printing@fataonline.com

   1-800-934-1620

- a booklet for those 
suffering health problems. 

Quick-reading, inspiring, 
cheering.....

A meaningful gift for 
those you care about.

Send $10.00 to FATA: 
P.O. Box 4889

Baltimore, MD 21211
(Checks only payable to FATA)

“Seeking“Seeking
Serenity”Serenity”

PRAYER CARDS
Commemorate ... Celebrate ... Remember

your special days, events, people ...
Call to discuss
1-800-934-1620

 

Personalized • Full Color • Unlimited Designs

Fr. Joe Breighner
offers his book-  

“More Reflections Along
A Country Road” 

. . . Over 200 "Minute Meditations 
for Everyday" on all kinds of topics.  
Short, insightful, meaningful, 
motivating, inspirational . . . some 
of Fr. Joe's best thoughts.

Send $10.00 plus $4.50 for 
postage & handling to 
FATA • P.O. Box 4889
Baltimore, MD 21211 

(checks only payable to FATA)

It'sIt's
Call: 

1-800-934-1620
for more 

information

ToTo AdvertiseAdvertise
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This 
Space 

Available.

Please Call Us At 
 1-800-934-1620

Personalized • Full Color Designs
Call 1-800-934-1620

What�s precious to you!
Is precious to us!

Compare & Save � Great ServiceCompare & Save � Great Service
301-392-6221

105 Centennial St., Ste. B � La Plata
Rochelle Creighton-Tompa

Felicia Drury


